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Date: 4/25/2014 2:00:56 PM
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KV-

Ms. Seckinger has been appointed to the Commission on Higher Ed. I've attached her appointment letter for your 
records. CHE has been notified of this appointment.

We recently mailed a personalized congratulatory letter to her- she should be receiving it in the very near future. 

Thanks,

John P. Carroll, Esq.
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803.734.5086
Work Cell: 803.201.3423
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